
From: Chambers - Gostencnik DP  

Sent: Tuesday, 14 March 2017 11:57 AM 
To: 'Stephen Smith' 

Subject: RE: AM2016/33 – Graphic Arts, Printing and Publishing Award 2010 

 
Dear Mr Smith, 
 
Thank you for your email.  
 
I refer to your correspondence and note that the third substantive issue is being considered by the 
payment of wages Full Bench.  
 
In light of the above, this Full Bench will not deal with the third substantive issue. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Suzie Kairouz 
Associate to Deputy President Gostencnik 
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (03) 8656 4528 
Fax: (03) 9555 0401 
chambers.gostencnik.dp@fwc.gov.au   
 
11 Exhibition St, Melbourne Victoria 3000  
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001  
 
www.fwc.gov.au 
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